Tracez Coss

From: Jarred

Sent: Tuesday, April 6, 2021 11:11 AM
To: Tracey Coss

Subject: 100% Compliance Certificate
Attachments: Santa Clara Plating.pdf

Hi Tracey,

The Pretreatment Program would like to congratulate you on maintaining compliance with federal and local
industrial wastewater discharge regulations throughout 2020. We appreciate the efforts your company has taken
to prevent violations and ensure compliance with permit requirements, especially during a worldwide pandemic.
Your efforts have helped to protect sewer infrastructure, the Regional Wastewater Facility, and ultimately the
San Francisco Bay.

Thank you,

Jarred

Environmental Inspector I/
Environmental Services Department
Watershed Protection

200 East Santa Clara Street, 7th Floor
San Jose, CA 95113
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